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The Best is Yet to Come

“Trust in the Lord with all your heart and lean not on your own understanding.
(Proverbs 3:5, NIV)

"

"~ We are looking forward to what the Lord has for us at the start of a new term!
One phrase | keep hearing over and over from the Lord is, “The best is yet to
come.” What an awesome promise!

As most of you know, we went through many struggles moving our Children’s
Home to another province one year ago. However, as we put our trust in the
Lord and did not lean on own understanding, God was faithful and led us to a
new home in another province. Nothing was ever wasted as we, the children,
and many others believed God for direction, and at the right time He was
faithful to lead us.

Prayer Requests

We have been in Cambodia a week now, and we're finishing up our e The Word of God to go outin
government hotel quarantine time. We are excited to be reunited with the Truth.

; : . : o e The hearts of Cambodians to
children at our Train Up Children’s Home soon. They are waiting for us, and we receive salvation through

have received lots of videos and pictures from them every day. We are looking repentance.
forward to begin the process of opening up our One-Way Community Center ¢ Fordoors to remain open to

; share the gospel.
and church plant through the community center. s Forus ol e

safety in finding a new home.
Thank you for believing in what God is doing through us and praying for us. We e Favor with the Cambodian

are so thankful for each of you and it was good to see our church families government.

) e : : e Children in our children’s home:
during the last few months of itineration time. S et on,

provisions, and that the Spirit of
the Lord will continue to work in
their hearts.

Stay Connected

trainupkids@hotmail.com
www.trainupkids.com
slag.org/trainup
s1.ag.org/brettsusan
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